
1250 Maryland Avenue SW
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20024

Dear AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) Obstetrician Provider,

We are pleased to introduce a new maternal and oral health initiative that will operate under the 
name Oral Care ConnectSM.

The goals of the program are:

• A broad-based education and awareness outreach effort, aimed at obstetricians and primary
dental providers to inform them about the importance of dental and oral health care during
pregnancy.

• Distribution of focused outreach materials to targeted enrollees.

• An incentive opportunity for obstetricians to have them engage in more focused referrals to
AmeriHealth Caritas DC network dentists. An incentive payment of $50.00 will be made to
providers when a dental claim is noted and paired with an obstetrician claim within 60 days
prior to the date of the initial dental appointment.

As a reminder, Oral Care ConnectSM payments are made in February, May, August, and November 
and your practice scorecards are available on NaviNet. The complete program description is 
available on AmeriHealth Caritas DC’s website at: https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/
provider/resources/oral-care-connect.aspx/.

If you have any questions regarding the program, please contact your Provider Account Executive. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Nathan Fletcher
Dental Director

www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com

https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/resources/oral-care-connect.aspx/

